
 
 
 

 
23 May 2014 
 
 
Mr. Abbas Haddadi 
725 Hinman Ave., Apt. 2E 
Evanston IL 60202 
 
Dear Abbas, 
 
On behalf of SPIE–the international society for optics and photonics, its Board of Directors, and 
the 2014 Scholarship Committee, I am pleased to announce that you have been awarded an SPIE 
Optics and Photonics Education Scholarship in the amount of $2000. Congratulations!  
 
We trust that this award will assist with your education and research expenses as you pursue your 
educational and career goals in optics and photonics. 
 
To assist the Society in tracking the use of valuable scholarship resources, we ask that you submit 
a short report within 12 months that describes how you used the award. A reporting form is 
available online at http://spie.org/scholarships or contact scholarships@spie.org for more 
information. 
 
Again, congratulations and best wishes for a successful career in optics and photonics! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
H. Philip Stahl 
2014 SPIE President


